

# Sandy Bay Seasonal Newsletter



We hope you have a wonderful summer and we look forward to seeing you all soon!

Summer 2022

With the community here at Sandy Bay growing fast we would like to welcome all of our new residents, and we look forward to seeing all of you out enjoying the warmer weather over the coming months!

# RoyaleLife Acquisition of Sandy Bay

Whilst many of our residents are aware that RoyaleLife have now acquired Sandy Bay, we would like to advise all residents that Sandy Bay will still be operating under the current management team, and that the way in which Sandy Bay operates on day to day basis will still be very much the same. RoyaleLife, who are the UK's leading provider in Bungalow living in the UK are a family run business, originally established in 1945. With parks across the UK RoyaleLife bring a wealth of experience and valuable knowledge as well as a fresh approach to Sandy Bay. The RoyaleLife Operations Director has already met with the Sandy Bay Residents Association and is looking forward to working alongside both staff and residents in the future in order to make Sandy Bay one of the best bungalow living parks in the UK!

## Entertainment

The Jubilee was celebrated in style at Sandy Bay with a fabulous afternoon tea with live entertainment at The Sandy Bay Bar& Restaurant on Bank Holiday Thursday and a Party around the pool on Sunday.

We would like to thank all residents who attended and supported the events and look forward to seeing many more of you at future events.





We have lots more events planned for the Summer season so look out for further information from the Sandy Bay Team!

#### Dog Owners

We would once again like to remind all of our dog owners that dogs must be kept on a lead at all times, and that all dog mess must be bagged and disposed of in on of the dog litter bins around the complex.

## Bin Collection

Bin collection days are Monday, Wednesday & Friday, if you could please put all rubbish for collection out before gam, our maintenance team will collect this from outside your home after this time. Please refrain from putting your rubbish out the evening before as this unfortunately attracts our other furry friends! If you wish to put your rubbish out the night before, you are welcome to purchase a wheelie bin, which the guys will happily empty if left outside the front of your home at the allocated times.

#### Speeding

We would like to remind all residents of the strict speeding limit here on Sandy Bay, all roads are 5mph.